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Re: Docket 20240013-EG, Commission review of numeric Conservation goals by Duke 
Energy Florida, LLC. 

Dear Messrs. Imig and Rubottom, 

On May 6, 2024, Duke Energy Florida, LLC ("DEF') electronically filed its Notice of 
Intent to Request Confidential Classification concerning the confidential information and 
documents provided in response to FIPUG' s First Request to Produce Documents (Nos. 1-5). Prior 
to the confidential documents being sent, DEF amended the responsive documents and Bates 
numbering for the documents in POD 1-1. As referenced in the Notice of Intent to Request 
Confidential Classification, enclosed with this cover letter is DEF's confidential Exhibit A, on 
disc (in a separate sealed envelope) that accompanies the above-referenced filing. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please feel free to call me at (850) 521-1425 
should you have any questions concerning this filing. 

SAC/clg 
Attachments 

Respectfully, 

Isl Stephanie A. Cuello 

Stephanie A. Cuello 

106 East College Avenue, Suite 800 • Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
Phone: 850.521.1425 • Email: stephanie.cuello@duke-energy.com 




